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Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children’s Hospital of Chicago 
Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children’s Hospital of Chicago Foundation  

	
September	16th,	2020	
	
	
Re:	Letter	of	Confirmation	for	DIPG	Collaborative	Grant	Award		
	
	
Dear	DIPG	Collaborative,	
	
I’m	writing	 to	express	my	appreciation	 for	 funding	my	grant	application,	 “Development	of	Histone	
Demethylase	Inhibitor	Against	DIPG”	in	the	amount	of	$110,000.		I	confirm	that	the	study	will	begin	
within	6	months	of	the	award	date.		I	confirm	that	the	results	and	progress	of	the	funded	study	will	be	
used	in	a	collaborative	manner	with	other	institutions	that	can	further	the	progress	of	DIPG	research,	
inclusive	of	involvement	by	other	participating	institutions	in	the	DIPG	Collaborative.		
	

I	 confirm	 that	 in	 all	 future	 publications,	 published	 data,	 presentations,	 web	 pages,	 blogs	 or	 other	
references	to	the	grant	and	supporters,	The	Cure	Starts	Now	Foundation,	The	Cure	Starts	Now	Australia,	
Brooke	 Healey	 Foundation,	 Wayland	 Villars	 Foundation,	 ChadTough	 Foundation,	 Aidan's	 Avengers,	
Austin	Strong,	Cure	Brain	Cancer,	Jeffrey	Thomas	Hayden	Foundation,	Laurie’s	Love	Foundation,	Love	
Chloe	 Foundation,	Musella	 Foundation,	 Pray	Hope	Believe,	 Reflections	Of	 Grace,	 Storm	 the	Heavens	
Fund,	 Aubreigh’s	 Army,	 Whitley’s	 Wishes,	 Ryan's	 Hope,	 Benny's	 World,	 The	 Isabella	 and	 Marcus	
Foundation,	Lauren's	Fight	 for	Cure,	Robert	Connor	Dawes	Foundation,	The	Gold	Hope	Project,	 Julia	
Barbara	 Foundation,	 Lily	 Larue	 Foundation,	 American	 Childhood	 Cancer	 Organization,	 RUN	 DIPG,	
Gabriella’s	Smile	Foundation,	The	DIPG	Collaborative,	and	Snapgrant.com	are	named	as	sponsors	of	the	
protocol.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
Rintaro	Hashizume,	M.D.,	Ph.D.	
Assistant	Professor	
Department	of	Pediatrics,	and	Biochemistry	and	Molecular	Genetics	
Feinberg	School	of	Medicine		
Northwestern	University	

Rintaro Hashizume, MD, PhD 
303 East Superior Street, Simpson 
Querrey 4-514, Chicago, IL 60611  
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E-mail: 
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